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Notice to Potential Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

WATER WELL SYSTEMS MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 613-SH 

 
 

This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to provide responses to questions that were 
received by August 3, 2017.  The responses are final and become part of the RFSQ.   
 
The Department’s responses to questions received from potential vendors are attached 
to this Bulletin Number 2 as Attachment 1. 
        
You may access this Bulletin Number 2 of RFSQ 613-SH in electronic (PDF) format via 
the Department’s website at: http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
Except as provided herein, all other terms and conditions of the RFSQ will remain 
unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have questions, please contact Senior Contract Analyst Abby Valdez at 
Arvaldez@lasd.org. 
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